
Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses religious discourse modernization commensurate
with stage developments with Ayatollah Al-Araki

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with the head of the Supreme

Council of the World Forum for Proximity of Islamic Schools of Thought, His Eminence Ayatollah

Sheikh Mohsen Al-Araki on 18/3/2023, and discussed political and social landscape developments

in Iraq and the region and the reality of dialogue between Islamic school of thoughts,

diversity management and respect for privacy.

H.E. reiterated the importance of maintaining dialogue among religious institutions to achieve

a common vision to manage and address challenges. H.E. stressed the importance of modernizing

religious discourse in line with the problems faced by our Islamic societies and commended the

step of restoring diplomatic relations between the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia and the Islamic

Republic  of  Iran,  reiterating  the  importance  of  understanding  and  dialogue  between  the

countries of the region in what contributes to the stability and prosperity of its nations.


